
Cotuit Fire District 
Prudential Committee  

Joint Meeting with West Barnstable Prudential Committee 
Interview Candidates for Treasurer Position 

4 January 2017 
 
 

Present Laurie Hadley, Stan Goldstein, Fran Parks, Mike Daley 

 

The committees interviewed: 

1. Matt Cronin/Patricia Doon/Boardwalk Business Group 

2. David Leary, David Leary and Associates 

3. Raymond Pirrone 

At completion of the interviews the committee reviewed the credentials of the candidates. The 

committees discussed the option of hiring two of the candidates. Mr. Leary for the position of Treasurer 

and Mr. Pirrone as the financial director. Captain Maurca will thank and notify Boardwalk of the 

committee’s decision to go with another candidate. The Captain will also follow up with the remaining 

candidates references. The committees will make a final decision on filling the Treasurer’s position at 

their regular January Meetings. 

 

 

Frances S. Parks 


